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SUMMARY: 

The subcommittee met during the main Impaired Driving Task Force meeting 
specifically to address possible draft recommendations to present to the group.  After 
discussing, the group arrived at the following recommendations: 



 

 

1. Having the state establish a baseline driving under the influence of drugs data 
prior to legalization, based on California Vehicle Code Sections 23152 and 23153 
(including subsection) data. 

 

2. Currently, there are no standardized reporting forms for collecting driving under 
the influence of drugs data.  As such, the subcommittee recommends developing 
a standardized approach to collecting law enforcement (arrest), prosecution 
(case disposition), and laboratory results (scope of analysis). 

 

3. Further invest in research to assess existing and to identify new measures to 
detect drug impaired driving. 

  

The group then discussed the need to continue developing additional draft 
recommendations as the subcommittee continues to meet. 

 

Public Comment 

None. 

 

NEXT MEETING 

The meeting concluded at approximately 1:00 P.M.  The next meeting will be scheduled 
at a later date according to the subcommittee members availability.  The meeting will be 
noticed on the CHP public Web site. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 


